On September 11, 2020 the Snow Road Snowmobile Club held its AGM, as a result of this meeting
there has been a change in the executive. | would first like to thank the past members of the executive
for their hard work and dedication to the club. The new executive will consist of the following:

President: Scott Shepperdson

Vice President: Greg Crain

Secretary: Lyle Conroy

Treasurer: Judy Lee

Past President: Ruth Wark

Just a few information notes to keep you informed and up-to-date;

1. Greg Crain, trails co-ordinator has begun planning work days to fix and repair bridges, and trail
brushing along our trail system. This is a long and time-consuming process, but it must be done
in order to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience when riding our trails. If anyone has some
free time and would like to help out at one of these work parties, please do not hesitate to call
Greg at 613-812-8967.

2. Kirk Cannon, groomer co-ordinator, is also planning a groomer meeting in the next few weeks
to ensure all our groomer operators are informed about some of the new equipment we will
be using this year as they groom the trails.

3. Our next club meeting is scheduled for Friday October 23, 2020 at 7:30 at the Snow Road
Clubhouse. Please come out and meet the new executive and hear what plans are in store for
the 2020/2021 riding season. If you have any ideas or concerns that you would like to see
added to the agenda, please forward them to Scott at live2fishl@gmail.com. Please be
advised that we will be following Covid 19 guidelines. Upon entering the Clubhouse, it is
mandatory that you wear a face mask and adhere to 3-meter social distancing.

The clubhouse address is as follows

1106 Gemmill's Road
Snow Road Station ON

Cheers,

Scott Shepperdson
President
Snow Road Snowmobile Club



